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Deloitte acquires Aptys Consulting 
A market leading SAP Ariba system integrator 

 
Brussels, Belgium – June 25th, 2021 - Deloitte announced today the acquisition of Aptys 

Consulting, a market leading SAP Ariba system integrator. The Aptys Consulting team will join 

Deloitte’s SAP business and will operate as ‘Aptys a Deloitte business’. This acquisition will 

reinforce Deloitte’s leading position in the SAP market through the addition of a new Center of 

Excellence “SAP Ariba”. The Deloitte SAP practice already hosts Centres of Excellence in SAP 

Extended Warehouse Management, SAP Global Trade Services and OpenText, making SAP Ariba 

the fourth. 

 
Rolf Driesen, Managing Partner Consulting at Deloitte: “Aptys Consulting is the perfect addition to Deloitte’s 
consulting services. We already provide comprehensive expertise for SAP-enabled transformation programs, 
but we are always looking for opportunities to complement our services and grow our team to ensure that we 
can meet increasing demand and exceed our clients’ expectations. With this acquisition we complete our SAP 
services portfolio and will be able to serve our SAP clients even better. It also helps cement our position as 

one of the leading SAP integrators in Belgium and in Europe.” 
 
Aptys Consulting is a highly experienced consulting company focusing on Source-to-Pay processes leveraging 
SAP Ariba, Celonis process mining and mobile applications. “We are delighted to join Deloitte,” confirmed 
Axel Beauduin, CEO of Aptys Consulting. “We bring innovation to create smart transformation that impacts 
and to build long-term relationships with our clients based on trust - which is exactly what Deloitte does too. 
Joining our expertise with Deloitte’s large capabilities enables us both to serve our clients even better, and 
support more organizations as they embrace SAP.” 
 
Since 2008, Aptys Consulting has been supporting large and medium-sized companies. They have extensive 
expertise in process design, solution development and implementation, change management, and project 
management, ensuring new business processes and technologies are implemented rapidly and cost-

efficiently. Its end-to-end solutions to support transformation include audit, design, implementation, 
deployment, monitoring and optimisation. By focusing on the end-user and processes, Aptys Consulting has 
integrated additional dimensions, like ergonomics, user-friendliness, and usability as integral parts of the 
solutions it deploys.  
 
Yannick Jacques, SAP leader North & South Europe at Deloitte: “Our global award-winning SAP practice has 
been helping international organisations achieve business success since 1989. Our Belgian SAP practice 
consists of more than 400 SAP professionals, who are all delighted that 20 experienced and dynamic Aptys 
Consulting team members are joining us. Their enthusiasm and expertise in source-to-pay processes based 
on SAP Ariba and mobile applications connected to SAP ERP are a great addition to our capabilities. They 
strive to achieve ‘smart transformation that impacts’ and our Purpose is to make an impact that matters, so 
we are a perfect match.”  
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Deloitte in Belgium 

A leading audit and consulting practice in Belgium, Deloitte offers value added services in audit, accounting, 

tax and legal, consulting, financial advisory services, and risk advisory services. 

In Belgium, Deloitte has more than 4,500 employees in 11 locations across the country, serving national and 

international companies, from small and middle-sized enterprises, to public sector and non-profit 

organisations. The turnover reached 607 million euros in the financial year 2020. 

Deloitte Belgium BV is the Belgian affiliate of Deloitte NSE LLP, a member firm of Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu 

Limited. Deloitte is focused on client service through a global strategy executed locally in more than 150 

countries. With access to the deep intellectual capital in the region of 330,000 people worldwide, our 

member firms (including their affiliates) deliver services in various professional areas covering audit, tax, 

consulting, and financial advisory services. Our member firms serve over one-half of the world’s largest 

companies, as well as large national enterprises, public institutions, and successful, fast-growing global 

companies. In 2020, DTTL's turnover reached over $47.6 billion. 

Deloitte refers to a Deloitte member firm, one or more of its related entities, or Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu 

Limited, a UK private company limited by guarantee (“DTTL”). DTTL and each its member firms are legally 

separate and independent entities. DTTL (also referred to as “Deloitte Global”) does not provide services to 

clients. Please see www.deloitte.com/about for a detailed description of DTTL and its member firms. 
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